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During and immediately after
WWII, propaganda educated
British subjects around the
world to consider their money
as a weapon. Fighting with
money, campaigners
asserted, was patriotic, would
win the war and lay the
foundation for a new world.
This project examines the
propaganda and practices of
this global thrift and savings
initiative, examining agency
and possibility within an
embattled, austere, and
faltering empire seeking
survival and repair in a
radically changing world.

Carol Summers is Professor of
History at the University of
Richmond, where she teaches
African and comparative
history.
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